Craig, Sondra

From:

Ben <ben@cornerstonelacrosse.org>

Sent:

Thursday, June 9, 2022 9:43 AM

To:

ZZ City Clerk External

Subject:

Reference File 22-0636, Sec. 32-191

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear members of La Crosse Common Council,

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed ordinance regarding the prohibition of conversion therapy. I feel that this ordinance is attempting to justify and legalize tremendous overreach from the local government into the religious rights of churches, pastors, and counselors. It also infringes on the rights of parents to make health care choices for their children. In short, it appears to violate the first amendment's guarantees of the freedoms of speech and the free exercise of religion.

Please vote to reject this ordinance, which infringes upon rights guaranteed by our United States Constitution.

Respectfully,

Ben Newman

Senior Pastor Cornerstone Community Church 130 5th Ave. N. La Crosse, WI